
 
 
 

 
 
 

Gwinnett Place Streetscape and Sidewalk 
Improvements Underway 

 

Gwinnett Place CID & Gwinnett DOT Partner on Pedestrian Enhancements 
 
(DULUTH)— The Gwinnett Place CID announces the beginning of 
construction of three streetscape and six sidewalk projects. The 
streetscape projects call for installing benches, trashcans, brick pavers 
and landscaping to accompany new sidewalks along portions of 
Pleasant Hill Road and Satellite Boulevard. New sidewalks will be 
installed along Koger Boulevard, Pineland Road, and portions of Steve 
Reynolds Boulevard, Old Norcross Road, Sweetwater Road and Venture 
Drive.  
  
“We are enthusiastic about the new pedestrian improvement projects, 
which will bring a whole new look to sections of Gwinnett’s central 
business district,” said CID Executive Director Joe Allen. “Gwinnett 
County has been a tremendous partner in getting these initiatives 
underway. Gwinnett DOT has been with us from the very beginning of 
the planning to their leadership role in the construction,” said Allen. 
  
The projects, funded by Gwinnett County, Transportation 
Enhancement (TE) grants and the CID, will be under construction May 
through October. Construction will result in some managed lane 
closures, but the end result will be a brand new look for the area. 
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